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To whom it may concern.

ITam at the time represented Wootton Parish Council and was involved in all the
dealings locally including all application consultations for the Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange
Project.

I wish to strongly object to any changes and or modifications to the planning application that was agreed and
passed relating Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange

Project - Non-Material Change TR050006.

The present agreed application needs to be fully upheld in its present form and not allowed to be varied for any
reason.

All infrastructure for the planning permission must be totally in place before the new site becomes fully
operational.

This was a very important part of the agreed planning applications to protect residents and others using to
highway routes surrounding the Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange.

I wish to support the total objection against any planning application changes now and at any future date before
the the site is fully completed.

I look forward to hearing from you.
A very concerned Wootton residence.
Kind Regards

Mr Mick Jones.

Sent from my iPhone
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